
mniversttp of Toronto
TORONTO, CANADA

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING

April 1» 1920.

Dr. Frank D. Adams,Ph.D.,D.S.C.,LL.D.»
Acting Principal,

McGill University,
MONTREAL, Quebec.

Dear Dr. Adams :-

Thank you very much indeed for your letter of 

the 11th bit. replying to my letter of enquiry regarding 

the trend of engineering education at McGill University. 

The information which you have given will be of much use 

to us in connection with our study of the question here.

I must apologize for the delay in acknowledging

your letter as it came during my absence of about ten days 

in Nova Scotia.

Yours sincerely

Dean


